HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS CALLED MEETING
JUNE 11, 2019 - 5:00 P.M.

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a Called Commissioners Meeting on

June 11, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration
Building. In attendance at the meeting were Chairman Lee Boone, District 1 Commissioner

Larry Hooks, District 2 Commissioner Keri Denney, District 3 Commissioner Gwen Caldwell,
District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond, and District 5 Commissioner David Walls.

Agenda Item # 2 - Welcome, Invocation, and Pledge to the American Flag - Chairman Boone
called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone present and gave the invocation.

Agenda Item # 3 — Public Hearing — Public Hearing on FY2019-2020 Budget — Chairman Boone
opened the public hearing and asked for any public comments. There were no comments from the
public. Chairman Boone asked for any comments from the Board. There were no comments from the
Board. There being no comments from the public and no comments from the Board, on motion
(Denney) and second (Hooks), the Board unanimously agreed to close the public hearing.

Agenda Item # 4 — Amend Agenda — None.

Agenda Item # 5 — New Business — a. Approve List of Heard County Roads for Speed Detection
Devices — Chairman Boone stated that Sheriff Ross Henry recently asked him to present a list of the
Heard County roads and their posted speed limits on each road to the Board for their approval. This
list has been amended due to include roads inside the Town of Centralhatchee. He stated these roads
are now certified by the Department of Transportation (DOT) and the speed limit signs are posted in
Centralhatchee so Heard County deputies can now enforce the speed limits. On motion (Hammond)

and second (Caldwell), the Board unanimously approved the list of Heard County roadways and their

speed limits.
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Agenda Item # 6 — Public Comments — Chairman Boone updated the Board on the solid waste

disposal issues that the county has recently been experiencing. He stated that he wanted the Board to

be aware that there may need to be a decision made quickly on a solid waste vendor.

There being no further business, on motion (Caldwell) and second (Denney), the Board voted

unanimously to adjourn.

Adjourned at 5:38 p.m.
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